
 

 

 

 

 

 
30th November 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Y3 & Y4 pupils, 
 
 

Sleeping Beauty Pantomime – Wednesday 20th December 2023 
 
 

We have arranged for LADA productions – an experienced and professional touring 
theatre company – to visit the school. They will perform Sleeping Beauty on the 
afternoon of Wednesday 20th December to all of our Y3 and Y4 pupils.  
 
The production links with our English work on storytelling and story writing and provides 
an opportunity for all children to experience live and interactive theatre. 
 
The cost of this production is £3.55 per child. As with all activities of this kind we can 
only ask for voluntary contributions, however it may have to be cancelled should 
insufficient funds be forthcoming.  
 
We currently use Parentpay.com (the secure online service) to enable parents/carers to 
make contributions towards all trips and visits. Please contact the school office if you 
have difficulty with this method of payment. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Y3 & Y4 teams 
 

 


